Dear Parents,

In a normal year by this time Boardman Community Baseball's teams would be formed and practices would be scheduled. It would be an understatement to say that so far 2020 is not a normal year. We hope you, your family, and friends are practicing safe distancing and are healthy. WE ARE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER!

To date BCB has followed Little League International's, Federal, State and County guidelines regarding the fight against the COVID-19 Virus. The BCB Board of Directors and its Executive Committee have met to discuss the 2020 Baseball and Softball Season. If all governing bodies regulations allow, BCB is dedicated to having a meaningful season for all Baseball and Softball Divisions. Currently our tentative start date would be May 11th with team formation by the end of April, thus allowing for team practice time. Again these are tentative dates.

The Executive Committee will meet again around April 15th to reevaluate the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic and any operating restrictions mandated by Little League, Federal, State and County officials.

BCB will continue to communicate with our families thru Facebook, texts, e-mails, and our website. If you have any comments or concerns, do not hesitate to contact us at 330-758-2123 or e-mail at info@boardmanbaseball.com. We will return your call or e-mail promptly.

We wish you good health and stay safe.

BCB Board of Directors